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ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH AND DRINKING WATER BRANCH 

 

 

EHDW Circular Letter #2022-68 

 

TO:   Public Water Systems 

 Watershed inspectors and managers 

 Interested Parties 

     

FROM:  Lori Mathieu, Branch Chief 

  Environmental Health & Drinking Water Branch 

 

DATE:   October 28, 2022  

 

SUBJECT: Watershed Inspector Certificate Training on November 8, 2022 

                        Training Contact Hour opportunity. 

 

 

The CT Department of Public Health Drinking Water Section (DWS) is pleased to announce a free 

training opportunity intended for public water system watershed inspectors and their managers. 

This technical training is designed to provide watershed inspectors with tools and guidance in 

optimizing their watershed survey program.  

 

This training will allow watershed inspectors to earn 3.5 Training Contact Hours (TCHs). 

 

This event is being held in-person and registration is free. Details on location, dates and how to 

register are here: https://www.train.org/connecticut/welcome (use keyword ‘1105957’) or in the 

attached flyer. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at this important training event.  

 

 

 

c:   Heather Aaron, MPH, LHNA, Deputy Commissioner, DPH 

 Eric McPhee, DPH  

https://www.train.org/connecticut/welcome

